
  CSHS Daily Announcements 
Tuesday September 19, 2023 

 

Sweet September Attendance Challenge - How sweet it is to be in school. All students with perfect 
attendance in September will be entered to win a sweet treat! 

The Coral Shores SAVE Promise Club is excited to present next week’s Start with Hello Week. From 
September 25th-29th, SAVE Promise Club will be planning different activities to celebrate kindness, 
connection, inclusion, empathy, and belonging. If you want to be a student leader, come to our first meeting at 
2:35 after school on Thursday in Room 4-101G or speak to Ms. Jackie 

Yearbooks and ads are available for purchase!  There are limited spaces available for ads, so be sure to get 
one soon! You can purchase both the yearbook and an ad at yearbookforever.com. Contact Ms. Yong for 
more information.  

Teachers become teachers because they believe in the potential of young people. If your teacher has made a 
difference in your life, consider honoring them by nominating them for Teacher of The Year. Students, parents, 
and community members are welcome to nominate a teacher that has worked in the Monroe County School 
District at least 3 years. Nomination forms can be found in the main office and can be turned in to Mrs. 
Lozano. 

There will be a brief meeting for anyone who is interested in playing girls basketball after school at 2:40 on 
Wednesday September 20th in Coach Thomas’s classroom next to the locker rooms.  If you are interested in 
playing girls basketball this season, please stop by the meeting. 

Students, the Parental Consent for School Health Services form is due to your homeroom teacher by this 
Wednesday’s Homeroom. If you need a new copy, please see the Front Office. 

Take Stock Scholars Club will meet tomorrow, Wednesday, September 20th immediately after school in Pod 1. 

The Fashion Design Club will be taking a field trip to Rex Fabrics this Friday after school.  See Ms. DeHart for 
a permission form, which is due by this Thursday.  You must have a consent for medical treatment on file to 
attend. 

Gay-Straight Alliance will be meeting Tuesday, September 19th immediately after school in Room 2-215. New 
members are always welcome, and snacks will be served. Please see Mr. Poelma or Ms. Sherman if you have 
any questions. 

Attention Interact members! We will be meeting in room 1-226, today at 2:30. Attend the meeting to learn 
about community service opportunities and vote for your chair officers 

Coral Shores Domino Tournament! Are you ready to show off your Domino’s game skills? In honor of Hispanic 
Heritage Month, the library will be hosting a Domino’s Tournament Event starting Monday, September 25th 
during both A and B lunch. The winner will be announced Friday and will receive a prize. 

BE SAFE 
BE RESPECTFUL 
BE READY TO LEARN 
BE RESPONSIBLE 
BE EMPOWERED 

Happy Birthday Shout outs for today:  
Victoria Lopez 


